
Uniform Expectations for new academic year 2024 - 2025

At Delta, we still expect all the children to wear the correct uniform. The new Year 6 children will no longer

need to purchase a black Delta school jumper. They will be expected to wear the normal green Delta school

jumper or cardigan. Please see below a reminder of our school uniform policy:

Green Delta school jumper with school logo

Black school shoes or plain black

trainers (no open-toed sandals)

White Delta polo shirt with school logo

Summer dress or Black skirt Black skirt

Black shorts (boys and girls – must be knee length)

● Long hair must be tied back for school

● Jewellery is limited to one pair of small stud earrings and a plain watch

If your child does not wear the correct uniform to school, then a phone call will be made and you will be

expected to bring it into school.
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